
INVITATION TO THE MINING, AGRICULTURAL AND TOURISM 

OPPORTUNITIES IN NIGERIA (MATON) TRADE SHOW TO BE HOSTED IN 

PRETORIA, SOUTH AFRICA ON THE 4-5 APRIL 2018 

31 January 2018 

Dear Agbiz Members, 

Over 180 South African companies are already doing business in Nigeria and the 

MATON, which is an acronym for Mining, Agricultural, and Tourism Opportunities in 

Nigeria, is a trade show/conference created to enhance awareness of the enormous 

potential of the various states in Nigeria. It will be an avenue to showcase products, 

services, hospitality and the enormous business potential in the Nigerian economy. 

This will be an opportunity to tell the story of the Nigerian states first hand to 

potential investors and vice versa. It will also further showcase the possibilities in 

coming together to do business. 

 

MATON 2018 will provide a platform to interact with key decision makers in the 

Nigerian government, endorsed by Nigerian High Commission in Pretoria, business 

captains and civil society. The trade show is taking place between the 4 and 5 April 

2018 in Pretoria, South Africa. As an Agbiz member you will qualify for fifteen (15) 

percent discount on the conference registration fee. You are also invited to exhibit 

your products and services to potential investors and business partners from Nigeria 

that will be gracing the event. 

 

For more information on trade show and registration visit MATON website: 

www.maton.com.ng or contact Deji Adeleke on: 

Email:  info@maton.com.ng  

Tel: 082 572 9328 

 

Regards 

Agbiz Communication 

http://www.maton.com.ng/
mailto:info@maton.com.ng

